


Office of Accountability - Guam <admin@guamopa.com>

Reminder of Procurement Training Compliance Report Pursuant to 5 GCA § 5141
(n)

Ann Margarett Santiago <asantiago@guahanacademy.org> Tue, Oct 3, 2023 at 6:15 PM
To: Office of Accountability - Guam <admin@guamopa.com>
Cc: Bernadette Lacap <blacap@guahanacademy.org>, Jamie Villagomez <jvillagomez@guahanacademy.org>

Hafa Adai,

Please find the attached Procurement Training Compliance Report for Guahan Academy Charter School.  Your
acknowledgement of email receipt will be highly appreciated.

Thank You.

Respectfully,

Ann Santiago
Chief Executive Officer

"It is a capital mistake to theorize before one has data." - Sherlock Holmes
"Life as a teacher begins the day you realize that you are always a learner."
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